
At a Council Meeting held on 26 March 2019, Bergrivier Municipality 

approved the By-Law relating to the Management and Use of the Berg 

River Estuary, situated in Velddrif. 
 

The Estuary By-Law was published on the 05 July 2019 in the Provincial 

Gazette Extraordinary No. 8124. 
 

Please note that a permit must be purchased at the Boat Permit Outlets 

before you may enter the river/ Estuary. 
 

Bergrivier Municipality partnered with CapeNature to develop systems, 

plans and capacity to ensure compliance of vessel operators and any 

persons making use of the Berg River Estuary in line with the new By-Law. 

The immediate aim is for CapeNature to use Municipal, CapeNature and 

private sector funding to develop solutions for existing challenges in the 

Estuary. For this, three Marine Field Rangers will be employed by 

CapeNature (with funding provided by the Municipality as an annual 

grant in aid) to assist in the management of the estuary, including the 

implementation of the new by-law.  

 

A 6,2 meter patrol vessel is now stationed at the Berg River Estuary and 

will facilitate effective visual policing as well as support for programmes 

linked to the various recreational activities taking place in the estuary. 

Office space will be rented in Velddrif and this will act as a base for all 

activities. The Berg River Estuary Marine Team will participate in all estuary 

forum meetings and related activities. Please contact Pierre de Villiers 

from CapeNature (083 236 2924) on all Marine Team related matters.  

 
 

BOAT PERMIT OFFICES: 

 

 Port Owen Marina Authority (Port Owen Drive, 1 Marina Centre, 

Velddrif) 

 Riviera Hotel (136 Voortrekker Road, Velddrif) 

 Kliphoek River Resort (Velddrif) 

 

BERG RIVER ESTUARY 

NOTICE: 

WE SERVE WITH PRIDE               SEPTEMBER 2019 



AN EXAMPLE OF AN APPLICATION FORM FOR A BOAT PERMIT 

BERG RIVER ESTUARY 


